
Mandatory Health Insurance 

Effective Fall 2023/Spring 2024

Please read the following statement regarding health insurance: 

As part of international student admission and enrollment requirements, all 
international students in F-1 status are required to purchase health 
insurance prior to enrollment. Our preferred international student insurance 
provider is www.insuranceforstudents.com/fscj. You may purchase 
insurance from another provider, but the plan must comply with the 
minimum insurance requirements for international students at FSCJ. All 
F-1 international students who wish to purchase insurance other than the 
InsuranceForStudents.com plan must complete the alternate insurance 
compliance process located at www.insuranceforstudents.com/fscj.

Please sign below: 
I have read the statement about mandatory health insurance for F-1 
international students. I understand that I must purchase health insurance 
prior to enrollment at FSCJ and maintain my policy whenever I am enrolled 
in classes.

___________________________________________________________ 
Last Name    First Name    Middle initial 

_________________________________ ______________ 
Signature  Date 

http://www.insuranceforstudents.com/fscj
http://www.insuranceforstudents.com/fscj



